To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Susan Bryan, Chief Financial Officer

Subject:  Consider Approval of Agreement for Audit Services

Date: June 16, 2025

A copy of the engagement letter from Bolinger, Segars, Gilbert & Moss, L.L.P. is attached. This

firm has conducted the District’s audit for the last seventeen years. We have been very pleased
with the performance of the firm and recommend that they be retained for another year.

Recommendation: I recommend that the Board approve Bolinger, Segars, Gilbert, &
Moss, L.L.P. as auditors for the year ending August 31, 2025.




